
Police Scotland ward update noted – Request to Police Scotland. 
 
5 There was heard a report by Inspector Jamie Lyall, Police Scotland, advising 
the Partnership 
 
(1) of the youth disorder action plan during the Easter holidays and would 

continue to review hotspots and work with Turf with regard to that; 
 
(2) of the continued issues with e-bikes and the issues with pursuing offenders; 
 
(3) that action days had been carried out, with a number of e-bikes seized; 
 
(4)  of the work by officers to combat drug issues within the ward; and 
 
(5)  that all incidents should be reported to Police Scotland on 101 to allow all 

incidents to be recorded. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; 
 
(b) raised concerns regarding the empty DWP building and noted that an email 

would be issued to the 4 ward councillors regarding safety concerns with the 
property; 

 
(c) requested statistics on the number of vehicle incidents at Sandwood Road 

and Crookston Road; and 
 
(d)  raised a number of concerns and questions that were addressed by Inspector 

Lyall. 
 
 


